
4

. .

.-- [AJ'
-.

b L ,

7 o'

i. ( /A k u. A J;
...

..

,,

m,C cw d/ ,I
'

f @?h&W
, -

27 October 1971

Lawrence D. Low, Director,

Division of Compliance
U. S. Atomic Energy Cousnission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Lova.

Due to some difficulty encountered in arranging necessary tests,
I will not be able to submit my report of a possible overexposure
on the date due (October 27, 1971).

Tests were conducted on October 22, 1971. Results of these
tests will not be available until the second or third week in November.

Therefore, I respectfully request that the reporting date be
extended to biovember 24,19/1.

i

Sincerely yours.
'if

I

William E. Twaler
University Health Physicist
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